TOWN OF NEWINGTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE BOARD OF SELECTMEN NOTICE OF
PUBLIC HEARING PURSUANT TO RSA 33:8-a CONCERNING PROPOSED
MUNICIPAL BOND

Pursuant to RSA 33:8-a, the Town of Newington’s Board of Selectmen hereby gives notice that

it will hold a public hearing on February 4, 2019 commencing at 6pm at the Newington Town

Hall, 205 Nimble Hill Road, Newington, NH concerning a proposed municipal bond in the

amount of One Million Dollars ($1,000,000.00) proposed for the purpose of completing the Paul
Brook PS Forcemain Replacement Phase II Project.

Given under our hands this 9th day of January in the Year 2019.
Newington Board of Selectmen

By: Ted Connors, Chair




